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Katesha Long Receives 2024 Diversity 
& Inclusion Award from Missouri 
Lawyers Media
National law firm Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that Missouri 
Lawyers Media will honor attorney Katesha Long with the 2024 Diversity & 
Inclusion Award.

Based in St. Louis, Long is a member of the firm’s Real Estate, Development & 
Construction industry group. She helps developers, retailers and investors 
overcome obstacles and seize opportunities through the purchase, sale and 
leasing of property. Long advises municipalities in all aspects of municipal law, 
including planning, zoning, financing, and development incentives. In addition 
to her real estate work, she provides legal services to museums, art collectors, 
and not-for-profit organizations in all aspects of art law.

Missouri Lawyers Media recognizes attorneys, firms, organizations, and legal 
professionals who are significantly advancing diversity, inclusion, and the 
dignity of all people in Missouri’s legal profession and in communities where 
exceptional legal work impacts justice for all. Long will be recognized at a 
virtual event on August 8, 2024.
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